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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT CALENDAR

Dear Parents, Families and Friends,

On Monday, our school community came together to celebrate the Feast of
the Assumption. The gospel reading for this day highlighted Mary's faith.
Mary's faith enabled her to recognise the work of God in history and in her
own life. Mary is a wonderful role model for our community - prepared to
say ‘Yes’ to God’s will, even though that puts her in a very vulnerable
position. She was then generous enough to visit her cousin Elizabeth in
her time of joy and need and acknowledged and praised God’s goodness to
her. May we become more like Mary, open and cooperative toward God's
plan for us and able to reflect upon and praise God for the many things
God has gifted us with. If we are open and trusting like Mary, God can and
will, do wonderful things in our lives too.

Production Update:
The hottest ticket in town is currently tickets to our Production of The
Jungle Book! Tickets can be purchased at the school Office. On Tuesday,
staff and students will be walking to the Inglewood Town Hall for a
rehearsal. Please check your PAM account for permission details. Please
also don’t forget to return the photograph and videography permission
form as our Production will be an unplugged, device-free event.

August

Fri 19th PUPIL FREE DAY - Staff PD

Mon 22nd School Council Meeting

Thu 25th Pyjama Dress Up Day

Fri 26th 2.30pm - Cuppa Catch Up

Tue 30th Learning Conversations

September

Thu 1st Father’s Day Afternoon 2.30pm

Fri 2nd Grade 3-6 Spring Sports
2.30pm - Cuppa Catch Up

Thu 8th Arts on Show - St Liborius

Fri 9th 2.30pm - Cuppa Catch Up
Jungle Book Production 6.30pm

Mon 12th Division Athletics
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School Fees:
A reminder that all outstanding 2022 school fees should now be reconciled unless families have a Direct Debit
process in place. Over the years, St Mary’s has worked to assist and support many of our school families in need and
provided numerous reminders and offers to meet to discuss repayment options if your family is experiencing
financial difficulties. The school is always willing to discuss alternative repayment options to support all members
of our community. As a condition of your child’s ongoing enrolment at the school, parents have signed an
agreement on acceptance of their child's enrolment that they will support the school by paying their children’s
school fees on time. This is an essential part of the school's operations.

School Council Meeting - Cancelled:
Unfortunately, our School Council Meeting that was scheduled for Monday 22nd August has been cancelled. I look
forward to meeting with you all at our next meeting on Monday 17th October.

Parents & Friends - Thank You:
A big thank you to our Parents and Friends group, particularly Suzi, Julie, Tania, Brooke and Bev for their efforts last
weekend catering for a funeral at the Golf Club. St Mary’s has a strong community of volunteers and we are
certainly appreciative of everyone’s contributions. If you’d like to get involved with the P&F, please contact Suzi
Birthisel.

Kim Carter

Principal

CATHOLIC IDENTITY
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SCHOOL NEWS

Pupil Free Day:
A reminder to families that staff have a professional development day scheduled tomorrow, Friday 19th August.
This will be a pupil free day as staff focus on learner diversity support for children.

Jungle Book Production:
St Mary’s production of The Jungle Book Kids will be held on Friday 9th September. Tickets can be
purchased from the school office or at the door on the night.
Monday 22nd August: Final measurements for Costume by Anita from SMACS PERFORMING ARTS
GROUP COSTUME HIRE
Tuesday 23rd August: Visit to Town Hall for Rehearsal Practice

Loddon Healthy Minds Network Art Competition:

Congratulations to those children who entered art work into the Loddon Healthy Minds Network Art Competition.

All entries will be displayed on our website which is currently in the process of being added and will be available to
be viewed by the public from Monday 15 August:
https://www.loddonhealthyminds.com.au/events/2022-art-competition

The artwork will also be displayed at the Boort Agriculture Show in the Stadium and at the Loddon Healthy Minds
Network Suicide Prevention Forum on the 20 October.
https://www.loddonhealthyminds.com.au/suicide-prevention-forum

Once judging has been completed we will be advised of the winners and runner up entries. Artwork will then be
returned to schools along with the prizes and participation certificates.

This year the Loddon Healthy Minds Network Art Competition prizes are sponsored by Community Bank
Inglewood & Districts Bendigo Bank of which we are very grateful.
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Grow a Row- Bendigo Food Share:
St Mary’s have sourced seed potatoes through Bendigo Food Share to
plant, grow and harvest. The students have planted these today and we
are looking forward to seeing how many we can grow. Once harvested
the potatoes will be returned to Food Share to assist with food relief.

BOOK SWAP- Opening the Doors Foundation:
On Wednesday we held our Book Swap, each student brought along a
pre-loved book and a gold coin to donate to Opening the Doors
Foundation. There was lots of excitement when the children were
selecting their books. We raised $21.00. If you haven’t donated yet, it’s
not too late. Thank you for your generosity.

Book Week Celebration:
Next Thursday 25th August, we will be celebrating Book Week.
Students are asked to wear pyjamas to school for a fun-filled day of
activities.

Father’s Day Afternoon Thursday 1st September  2.30pm:
We invite Dads, Grandfather’s or special friends to join us for the
afternoon.  Students will be sending out their invitations next week.

What’s happening this fortnight in PREP - GRADE 2

Religion Our Special Book

English Reading: Comprehension - how to find information within a text
Writing: Procedure writing

Maths Time (understanding clocks and telling the time)

Personal Learning Australian Landscapes - Can students please begin to bring in shoe boxes for the
students to begin their dioramas in the coming weeks.

RRRR Positive Gender Relations

Performance Arts Production: The Jungle Book
Continue to  sing the  songs at home and  practise the actions you have learnt at
school.
Monday 22nd of August: Final measurements for Costume by Anita from SMACS
PERFORMING ARTS GROUP COSTUME HIRE
Tuesday 23rd of August: Visit to Town Hall for Rehearsal Practice

Visual Arts Jungle Book Rehearsals & MacKillop Art Exhibition

Health Social Skills: Respecting differences in ourselves and others.
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Sport Hockey

Indonesian Wayang Kulit (Shadow Puppets)

What’s happening this fortnight in GRADE 3 - 6

Religion Australian Catholic

English Narratives/Visualising what we read

Maths Measurement

Personal Learning Consumer choices

RRRR Positive Gender Relations

Performance Arts Production : The Jungle Book
Main characters please continue to learn your lines and also practice using
expressions with your voice, face and hands.
Olivia, Suzie, Jimmy, Addie, Ruby, Brooke, Jenson, Abby  & Ciara

Monday 22nd of August: Final measurements for Costume by Anita from SMACS
PERFORMING ARTS GROUP COSTUME HIRE
Tuesday 23rd of August: Visit to Town Hall for Rehearsal Practice

Visual Arts Jungle Book Rehearsals & MacKillop Art Exhibition

Health Social  skills: Changes in relationships &  dealing with disagreements

Sport Hockey

Indonesian Wayang kulit (Shadow Puppets)

STUDENT NEWS

Sandhurst Arts on Show:

On Thursday the 8th of September St Mary’s Primary School students are going to be attending St Liborius Primary
School to perform at Sandhurst Arts on Show. Parents are welcome to attend this event to watch your child perform
on stage. Students will have already brought home a flyer with information about how you can get your free tickets
for the event. Students have already brought home a photo permission form that needs to be returned back to
school as soon as possible.

There is also a permission form that is on PAM please complete this as soon as possible. We cannot wait to finally
perform our songs that we have been practising for so long!

Thank you,

Tayla Fenwick
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With our ‘Wildly Important Goal’ of “Every Child Every Day” we are aiming for a 95% attendance rate.
Less than half of our students are currently sitting at 95% attendance for Semester Two.

Let’s go for green and be seen at school!

5 missed days per term = 1.5 years of lost learning over 13 years of schooling
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PARENTS AND FRIENDS NEWS

A Message of Thanks from Active Farmers:

On behalf of Active Farmers, I would like to thank the St Marys community so much for your recent support
and all your efforts of our Run for Resilience at Bridgewater.

We saw 300 participants enjoying a spectacular day. After two covid cancellations it was brilliant to see so
many people come together for a great day out. With our youngest competitors being pushed in prams to our
eldest at 94 years young, the Run for Resilience was truly a family day out.

The 21km runners were greeted with a blanket of fog in Inglewood as they set off along the Bullabul Trail.
Winding their way through the bush, farmland and along the Loddon River as they made their way to the finish
line in Bridgewater the skies cleared and the sun was shining.

Competitors in the 10km enjoyed scenic run winding along the banks of the Loddon River, and there was a sea
of pink as the largest field took to the 5km course in ‘Fittys 5’.

‘Fittys 5’ was dedicated to the late Active Farmer Lesley ‘Fitty’ Morrison. Passing suddenly in 2021 Lesley was
our biggest advocate and was helping bring this event to life. To be able to bring Lesley's family, friends and
communities together in such a positive way was so uplifting and beautiful.

The Bridgewater Run for Resilience was just what we needed to reignite our region and sense of community,
and it would not have been possible without your generous support.

I hope we can continue working together to build stronger and more resilient farming communities in the future.

Please enjoy our wrap up video https://youtu.be/I9gFxAkf6Iw below, more event photos and results can be
found at https://activefarmers.com.au/run-for-resilience-bridgewater-15-may-2022-copy.

Once again, thank you – we are extremely grateful for your support and we can’t wait to bring the Run for
Resilience back to Bridgewater in 2023 on Sunday 7 May!

Claire Harrison - Event & Trainer Manager | Eastern Australia

COMMUNITY NEWS
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